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June 10, 2013

Request for a cul-de-sac on Glover Road

We live on Glover Road in Hannon, ON. We used to really enjoy our quiet, rural

neighbourhood, but that has all now drastically changed and quickly our country

life has vanished as it were. We used to take long leisurely walks, now we hardly

even care to try!

A while back, our trees were ripped out and replaced with huge, unsightly hydro

poles planted in our front yards. Today when we look down our road all we see

are hydro poles and lines going every which way!

The traffic has increased a lot and cars speed by like crazy. It's made it difficult to

back out of our driveway. We cannot safely walk down the road for fear of being

run down. Our children need to walk along Glover Road to and from their school

bus and need to be extra careful. We have to be always prepared in case we have

to leap for the ditch as cars speed by! Even getting the mail out of the mailbox

can be a challenge. It's ridiculous and downright dangerous!

Something needs to be done about this, and no  ....  narrowing the road, an island,

and signs won't do... We can't have through traffic racing down our roads.

We want, in fact, we need a cul-de-sac on Glover Road at Dickenson]

In this way we can take back the neighbourhood, where we can live, walk, and

raise our children safely.

Thank you,

John & Wilma Groenwold


